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Tarot for the Green Witch
Angels' spiritual influence over human
experience is beautifully portrayed in this
gilt-edge deck through classic-inspired
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artwork. The 184-page illustrated guidebook
features in-depth descriptions, symbolism and
angelic messages. In addition to the 78 tarot
cards, two reference cards are included in
this glorious set presented in a deluxe box
with gold foil accents.

The Arthurian Tarot

The Card Geek's Guide to Kipper Cards
Become enlightened and find out how your
stars align When it comes to translating
astrological signs and symbols into realworld wisdom, your ignorance is off the
charts! But don't worry, things will start
looking up once you've brushed up on the
basics and learned how to interpret the
stars. And The Awakened Life: Astrology will
show you how! This brand new edition offers a
comprehensive history of astrology,
instructions on how to interpret your birth
chart, a reference guide for signs, planets,
and houses, a unique breakdown of the concept
of synastry, and even insightful tips on how
astrology can help you with money and
personal relationships! Discover the signs,
how they relate to one another, and how you
can incorporate your newfound astrological
knowledge into your everyday life!

The Light Seer's Tarot
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Gilded Reverie Lenormand showcases the
digital talents of Ciro Marchetti with
captivating imagery on 47 gilt-edge
cards.This Expanded Edition deck features
eight special supplemental cards, including
four that have not been previously
published.The extra cards are: Time, Bridges,
Dice, Mask, Well, Compass, Labyrinth, and
Magnifying Glass. For this deck Ciro also
provides an extra Man, Lady, and Owl card to
enhance Lenormand readings.The 80-page
guidebook provides expert instruction by Lee
Bursten, Donnaleigh de LaRose and others for
reading with this 47-card deck.

Sibilla Oracle Cards

Gilded Reverie Expanded Edition
Ciro Marchetti reimagines tarot by presenting
vivid dream images that map out a fascinating
journey of self-discovery. Tarot of Dreams
explores the profound web of visual and
emotional associations that occur at the
intersection of divination and dreams. Tarot
of Dreams offers readers a powerful tool for
personal insight and divination. The 78
traditional cards are supplemented with a
special Tree of Life card plus four Palace
cards that give further context to the Court
cards.
Page 3/24

File Type PDF Fin De Si Cle Kipper
The Enchanted Lenormand Oracle
Discover the mystical world of Kipper in this
easy-to-understand guide! Developed in 1890,
Kipper has long been a favorite of the German
divination community. Join Kipper expert
Alexandre Musruck as he reinterprets the
original the 36-card traditional German
system with a Parisian touch. Explore each of
the cards in detail through card sections,
which focus on mantras, influence, direction,
combinations, and more. You'll also learn the
importance of and how to apply direction;
three essential card spreads: Basic 3, Cross
5, and Box 9; the 8 keys to unlocking the
Grand Tableau; the three-step formula for
memorizing Kipper cards; and three common
mistakes to avoid. With practical insight and
tips, Musruck shows how Kipper offers readers
deeper insight into themselves and the
questions they seek to answer. Musruck's
Kipper Oracle Cards sold separately.

Mystical Lenormand
Ciro Marchetti has situated the traditional
German fortune telling deck at the turn of
the 19th century in Victorian England. In
this expanded gilt deck with three additional
cards, rich images tell the stories of the
workers as well as the wealthy during the
Industrial Revolution. Using augmented
reality, via the Aurasma application, Ciro
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has brought the Fin de Sicle cards to life in
stunning, new ways. Guidebook with
interpretations by three expert contributors.
Includes 39 cards.

Mystical Healing Reading Cards

The Tarot of Vampyres

FIN DE SIECLE KIPPER - Cartas Oraculo EDITION ESPANOL (SP)
A perfect companion to the Mystical Lenormand
cards. In the book, Regula Elizabeth Fiechter
describes each card, both the image and the
interpretation. Each card is also presented
in combination to each other card. Just as
you never enter the same river twice, each
reader will find his and her own
interpretation. To have trust in one?s own
intuition here is the key to a successful and
helpful interpretation. Due to the
description of each card/combination the book
is also well suited for beginners in
cartomancy.

The Robin Wood Tarot
A complete guide to the symbolism and use of
Norbert Losche's popular deck. Provides card
interpretations on three different levels:
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the cosmos, the human community, and the
individual.

The Lost Tarot of Nostradamus
The Mystical Healing Reading Cards deck
offers a life-changing opportunity to release
you from fear, anxiety, negative ancestral
patterns and karma. It leads you to develop
your capacity to understand your karmic
destiny. Through this deck, experience the
power to penetrate your inner life and
connect with your deepest feelings, soul
wisdom and spiritual evolution. Each card's
evocative image offers you profound knowledge
of Self and Spirit combined with practical
guidance and tools for transformation.
Embrace a renewed self-awareness and
resilience and get ready to tackle life's
challenges and embrace its opportunities.
Author Inna Segal's power lies in her ability
to awaken you to your inner world and steer
you towards cutting-edge, powerful,
enlivening processes for regeneration and
refinement.

The Cosmic Tarot
Where the past and future converge . . . With
a turn of the wheel and a spin of the cog,
the oracular machinery lumbers into action.
The curtains slowly draw back; the time has
come to reveal your destiny. Created by awardPage 6/24
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winning tarot expert Barbara Moore and
brilliantly brought to life by artist Aly
Fell, The Steampunk Tarot deck offers a
glimpse of the future through a lens to the
past. Retooling the gears of the Rider-Waite
tradition, each card's intricate artwork
depicts a scintillating fusion of man and
machine, nature and technology, science and
alchemy, romance and fashion. The included
manual offers tips, original spreads, and
guidance in card interpretation. Praise: "An
electric marriage of favorite geeky things,
this deck is the perfect formula." —Geek Mom
Blog on Wired.com

Tarot of Dreams
Lush Victorian influenced images provide
unique perspectives for insightful divination
and meditation.

Mystical Wisdom Card Deck
Yury Shakov's elegant Russian Tarot of St.
Petersburg deck is illuminated by this
fascinating companion book by Cynthia Giles.
Giles connects Russian history, culture, and
spirituality to thorough interpretations of
this best-selling deck. The cards are
beautifully detailed miniature paintings
reminiscent of the Imperial Faberge Easter
Eggs.
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Spiritsong Tarot
Featuring the enchanting artwork of Josephine
Wall, the Mystical Wisdom Deck provides
guidance for the present and inspiration for
the future. Archangels, goddesses, spirit
animals, fairies and wonderful, mystical
creatures deliver uplifting messages and
gentle advice to help you get past all of
life's challenges and get back to joy! The
Mystical Wisdom Deck includes 46 cards with a
64-page illustrated guidebook full of hope
and wisdom.

Easy Tarot
This is the book that I wrote about my Tarot
deck. In it, I explore the real, factual
history of the Tarot (No one knows, and does
it really make any difference?) as well as a
chapter about the theories of the history of
the Tarot in general, and a recounting of the
history of the Robin Wood Tarot. There is a
description of the symbolism that is common
to most decks, along with a listing of the
symbols that are used in the Robin Wood Tarot
in particular. The bulk of the book is a
description of each card; including a verbal
key to help the Reader remember the meaning,
a synopsis of what the card might mean in a
reading, and a complete description of what
is on the card and why I put it there. This
is followed by a short discussion of how the
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Tarot works, how to begin to read (including
a section on Grounding and Centering, ) and
an exploration of the Ethics of reading the
Tarot. Finally, there is a short section
about spreads. (It's short, because the book
quickly became much longer than I expected!)
And, in the very back, there are a few
appendices which go into more detail about
some of the stories and legends that are
mentioned in the book, as well as a section
covering the Rules of Tarocchi!

Influence of the Angels Tarot
There was a time when humankind moved in
harmony with the seasons and cycles of life.
This deck is for those who yearn to re-ignite
their connection with Gaia, the natural
world, and its creatures. TheMessenger Oracle
is infused with the magic of ancient dragons,
elemental fae, mystical trees, and their wild
animal kin. These messengers can guide us
back to our true nature and power and help us
reconnect with and express our innermost
truth.

Legacy of the Divine Tarot
This Spiritsong deck is a melding of two
traditions of divination: one in which
animals are seen as guides between our world
and the spirit world, and one that uses 78
cards as a tool to connect with our highest
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self. Each animal was specifically selected
based upon Shamanic and Native American
symbolism, merging each animal's unique power
with classic tarot practices. For example,
the Spiritsong animal, Raven, has attributes
such as 'creation' that parallels some of the
same symbolic tarot attributes of the
traditional Magician card, which is why the
Raven is the animal representing that card.
The Spiritsong Tarot structure is based on
the traditional tarot, containing the 22
Majors, the 56 Minors, and four suits: Acorns
for Wands/Fire; Feathers for Swords/Air;
Shells for Cups/Water; and Crystals for
Pentacles/Earth.

The Hero's Journey Dream Oracle
True to its original form, this antique
oracle has survived the centuries virtually
intact! Once used by cartomants throughout
Europe, these simple yet meaningful cards
continue to spark intuition and personal
insights today. Publisher Review: The Sibilla
Oracle Cards may not interest some of you
because it's not a standard Tarot. If so,
you're going to be missing out on a great
combination. Before I explain what I mean by
that, let's look at the cards themselves.
This deck of cards is smaller in size than
most Tarot decks. It's less thick because it
has only 52 cards, like a pack of playing
cards, and the dimensions of each card are
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those of a card for playing bridge. That
makes this deck much easier to carry around
than any deck other than the postage stamp
size decks that some may consider too small
for practical use. Like a deck of playing
card, this oracle is divided into four suits,
diamonds, clubs, hearts and spades, each with
ten pip cards and three court cards. If
you're bored, you could play solitaire with
this deck. There are two major differences
between this deck and regular playing cards.
First, every card has a pictorial image. The
style appears to be 18th century line
drawings overpainted with very intense
watercolors so that the lines show through.
Most of us are familiar with the pale pastel
watercolors of our youth, but these colors
feature deep earth tones of green, brown,
orange, and surprisingly bright and rich red.
The backgrounds are washes of pale yellow.
There are no blues to be found. The upper
left corner gives an image of the matching
standard playing card. . . read more.

The Art of Kipper Reading - a Guide to
Decode the Kipper Cards
In 1890 in Germany, appeared the Kipper
Fortune Telling Cards, ever since, this deck
had been one of the favourites of Germain
cartomancer. Very few books are available in
English explaining how to work with this
amazing deck. Alexandre Musruck, a popular
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card reader and designer, well known for his
work on Lenormand another cartomancy system,
has been working with these cards for many
years and through this book he brings this
system to a new level. A great book to help
you decode the messages of the Kipper Oracle

Astrology
Orphaned as an infant, Filamena Ziani grows
up as the protected, much younger sister of
Tullia Ziani, the most famous courtesan in
sixteenth-century Venice, until a mysterious
stranger offers her a gift (a single ripe
plum) and an invitation to walk along the
lover's path that will transform her life
forever.

The Secret of the Runes
Dr. Robert Wang developed The Jungian Tarot
as a "visual gateway into the complexities of
Jungian psychology" to aid in the process of
active imagination proposed by Carl Jung. The
22 Major Arcana represent Jungian archetypes
of the collective unconscious. The figures
are visually presented with archways and
circular mandalas, which aid in meditation.
The court cards depict family roles: father,
mother, daughter and son. The deck is a
companion to the Jungian Tarot Trilogy by
Robert Wang.
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Russian Tarot of St. Petersburg
You've never seen tarot cards quite like
these. Imagine the celebrated “Rider Deck”
infused with the horrors of Night of the
Living Dead, and the result is The Zombie
Tarot—a crazy, campy interpretation of a
classic divination system. In this zombified
parallel universe, wands become limbs,
pentacles are biohazard symbols, and the
Major Arcana is full of shambling corpses.
Along with the 78-card deck, readers will
receive instructions in a 96-page full-color
book; its contents explain how to survive the
zombie apocalypse and forecast your future
using one of three different card layouts.
The secrets of The Zombie Tarot await you!

Tea Leaf Fortune Cards
Your happily ever after awaits . . .
Transport yourself to a faraway land of
enchantment—a magical world where wondrous
fantasies abound and anything is possible.
Created by internationally renowned tarot
artist Lisa Hunt, this unique tarot deck
brings to life our most beloved fairy tales
from around the world. See the cunning Puss
in Boots as the Mentor (High Priest), Little
Red Riding Hood as the Fool, and the Fairy
Godmother as the Empress. Built within the
Rider-Waite tradition, The Fairy Tale Tarot
invites you to call upon your imagination and
Page 13/24

File Type PDF Fin De Si Cle Kipper
find your own adventures. ~ Charming and
evocative artwork in the tarot card deck and
book vividly portrays each fairy tale ~
Delightful retellings of the stories and an
explanatory discussion of the symbolism ~
Suggested tarot card spreads and layouts for
divination PRAISE FOR FAIRY TALE TAROT: "A
whimsical twist on traditional tarot, this
new deck helps us connect with our inner
child and reach a place of further selfdiscovery." —New Age Retailer "This is a
great deck for personal work, for collectors,
for those looking for a deck to use with
children, for those interested in myth and
fairy tales, and for those interested in
fantasy/magical art and story." —Aeclectic
Tarot "This ambitious work delights,
surprises, and transports, exceeding any
possible expectation because it is true to
the source of meaning and creativity from
which stories and tarot both spring." —Tarot
Reflections

The Steampunk Tarot
From the author of the Green Witchcraft
series comes a unique approach to using the
Tarot as a spiritual tool for channeling
energy and communicating with the Divine.
Utilizing themes and images from Natural
Witchcraft, this book takes readers step by
step through the Major and Minor arcana.
Illustrations.
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The Zombie Tarot
Embrace the night as you succumb to visions
of blood-red roses and feel the impassioned
rhythms of your feverishly pounding heart.
The Vampyre legend is rooted in darkness and
seduction, yet its eternal message is one of
spiritual hunger—to taste the Divine.
Featuring Ian Daniels' richly evocative
Gothic-style artwork, this hauntingly
romantic deck is a tool for spiritual
awakening. With it, you can plumb the depths
of your inner shadows and emerge in the
radiant light of truth. Inspired by the RiderWaite structure, the deck shows the Fool,
Priestess, and other traditional figures,
while the suits bear unique names that call
forth the mysterious and macabre: Scepters,
Grails, Knives, and Skulls. The companion
book provides detailed card meanings,
creative exercises, original spreads, and
instructions for creating your own Vampyre
character. Includes a 78-card deck and a
312-page book.

Messenger Oracle
Step into a lost world from long ago . . . A
world veiled in darkness after a cataclysmic
collision that stilled the earth. Millennia
have passed and only humankind has
survived—through the divine gift of dreams.
Exquisitely rich and magical, this new RiderPage 15/24
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Waite-Smith-based tarot deck by digital
artist Ciro Marchetti takes you into the
heart of fantasy. You can use this legacy
from ages past to discover what you need for
your own life as it guides you toward hope,
wisdom, and inspiration. The companion
guidebook, Gateway to the Divine Tarot,
presents the author's interpretation of each
card's significance, along with additional
perspectives from experts in the tarot
community, including Ruth Ann and Wald
Amberstone, James Ricklef, and Leisa ReFalo.
Includes a 78-card deck and a 312-page book.
Legacy of the Divine Tarot for iPhone Legacy
of the Divine Tarot for iPad Larger signed
prints of the individual cards and themed
montages from the Legacy of the Divine deck
are available from the artists web site.
www.ciromarchetti.com Get the entire
interactive experience: Watch the trailers
below and visit the companion site at
www.legacyofthedivinetarot.com. The Tower
Card:
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QSBAe2u87Xc
Empress Card:
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MoSTPd--Nik
Wands IV: http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FXcFCxPu2U Swords III:
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jok8LWU968o
Swords IV:
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SgCBIljCbOk

The Fairy Tale Tarot
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The Arthurian Tarot Deck uncovers the
history, legend, and tradition of the reign
of King Arthur and invites you to explore
this mysterious period for yourself. This
classic deck is now reprinted with enhanced
cards and a booklet specially written for
this new edition. The Arthurian Tarot Deck
depicts characters and themes from the famous
Celto-Arthurian legends, along with the four
Hallows of the Quest for spiritual wholeness.

Oracle of Visions

Fin de Sicle Kipper
The runes are said to have “revealed
themselves” to von List, uncovering a
complete cosmology and esoteric understanding
of the primeval Teutonic/Aryan peoples, and
becoming the cornerstone of his ideology. No
other work so clearly and simply sets forth
the full spectrum of von List’s fantastic
vision of a mystical philosophy based on
Germanic principles.

The Jungian Tarot Deck
A full-color guide to fortune-telling with
the Lenormand oracle • Explores the meanings
of the 36 Lenormand cards and their playing
card insets to help build a resourceful,
interpretative vocabulary • Provides
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instructions for many spreads, starting with
3 or 5 cards and building to the Grand
Tableau spread, which uses all 36 cards • 416
pages and full-color throughout • Reveals the
origins of the Lenormand oracle from both
coffee-ground symbols and playing card
cartomancy More than 200 years old, the 36
Lenormand cards are an oracle combining
standard playing cards with images from the
everyday world, such as key, book, animals,
and flowers. Their simple, predictive, and
non-esoteric nature opens the realm of
fortune-telling to all, offering a
traditional cartomantic divination where card
combinations fuse together to give clear
answers. In this complete guide to Lenormand
card reading, Caitlín Matthews explains the
multiple meanings for each card, providing
keywords so the reader can quickly build an
interpretive vocabulary for Lenormand fortunetelling. She details how to lay spreads,
starting with 3 or 5 cards and building to
the Grand Tableau spread, which uses all 36
cards. She explores the significance of the
playing card pips and suits on each card and
how cards combine to create a variety of
meanings. Matthews enables readers to learn
the Lenormand card keywords so they can both
read for themselves and express their
interpretations to clients. Providing real
case histories for readers to interpret, she
also includes self-tests and practice
exercises with answers to check at the end of
the book. In addition to her comprehensive
Page 18/24

File Type PDF Fin De Si Cle Kipper
practical introduction to the Lenormand
oracle, Matthews delves deeply into the
history of cartomancy to reveal the mythic
blueprint that underlies this simple deck,
the key to which lies not in their imagery
but in their connection to playing cards.

The Lover's Path
This charming 36-card Petit Lenormand deck
offers fresh, new perspectives for this
traditional system of fortune telling.
Contemporary Korean artist Kwon Shina's
imaginative style of artwork provides the
reader with clever visual cues that capture
the mood, nuances, and inner meanings of the
cards. When you look at the Dog card, you
will know in an instant this card portrays
loyal friendship, not a threat. If you are
learning Lenormand for the first time, this
is a delightful deck to learn the core
meanings. If you are already familiar with
the Lenormand system, Kwon's dreamy images
will inspire you to look at Lenormand in a
whole new way. The 92-page booklet offers
keywords, quotations and interpretations that
help the reader understand the lively
narrative interplay between the 36 cards.
Dreaming Way Lenormand will allow you to do
insightful readings that bring clarity to any
situation, whether you are working with pairs
of cards, the Grand Tableau or one of the
starter spreads sugge
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Dreaming Way Lenormand
Created especially for beginners, the Easy
Tarot kit is the easiest way to learn to read
Tarot cards. In the Easy Tarot Handbook,
author Josephine Ellershaw shares tips,
shortcuts, and time-saving techniques gained
from more than thirty years of experience
reading Tarot cards. Using the beautiful
Gilded Tarot deck, you'll learn how the
seventy-eight cards link to one another and
provide insight as their unique energies
merge in the Cross of Truth, the Celtic
Cross, and other spreads. There is even a
list of card combinations that commonly
indicate specific events-such as pregnancy, a
wedding, a new job, and more. Also included
in the Easy Tarot Handbook: • A quick guide
to card meanings • Sample readings,
safeguards, and ethical guidelines • Tips on
keeping a Tarot diary • Troubleshooting
advice that addresses questions such as,
"What if the cards don't seem to connect?"

The Art of Kipper Reading
In 1994, the Italian National Library
discovered a missing manuscript believed to
have been the work of Nostradamus. Here, John
Matthews and Wil Kinghan bring to life the
ultimate oracle from the world's primary
prognosicator.
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The Complete Lenormand Oracle Handbook
The Twin Flame Wisdom Oracle deck guidebook
was created for the Twin Flame Wisdom Oracle
card deck. It is unique in that it guides one
to navigate the Twin Flame Journey through
online support. Sheranda Ann Kumara's sacred
feminine artwork has reached worldwide
acclaim. Her paintings convey a sense of
passion, peace and hope for a new world that
bridges Heaven and Earth. She loves painting
the Beloveds and Divine Union energy with
colorful depictions of lovers embracing. The
Twin Flame Journey is like finishing school
for the soul, and a degree in self-love leads
to a magical and mystical union with The
Beloved. When you meet your Twin Flame and
your journey commences, you will find this
book to be a great help in understanding the
journey and what it really means to be a Twin
Flame. The path to a physical reunion with
your genuine Twin Flame is a journey that
will test you and inspire you to growth
spiritually. With wisdom and love, she has
blessed the Twin Flame Wisdom Oracle with her
passionate longing to see all Twin Flames
come into Union in this lifetime. The Twin
Flame Wisdom Oracle card deck is available
sold separately at www.sherandasilks.com and
www.makeplayingcards.com/sell/sacred-feminineoracle-cards. Please note that the oracle
deck for this book is not included in
purchasing this book at Amazon.com. The Twin
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Flame Wisdom Oracle deck is a set of 42
gorgeous cards that feature the original silk
paintings of Sheranda Ann Kumara.

The Love Tarot
In "The Love Tarot", Liz Dean shows how this
ancient system of divination can be used to
explore and predict love. The card pack and
colour book draw upon the traditional
division of the cards at card X, The Wheel of
Fortune. Choose from cards 0 to IX to divine
the nature of your lover. By choosing from
the higher-numbered cards you divine your
past, present, or future situation. The cards
present 50 ways to receive true guidance in
matters of the heart.This kit includes 1
96-page paperback book and 25 cards.

Fin de Siècle Kipper - Cartes
Divinatoires et guide d'utilisateur FR
The Kipper Cards are a 36 Card fortune
telling deck dating back to 19th Century
Germany. Each card shows a situation in which
the reader can find themselves and easily
identify and interpret what the future holds.
Kipper's predictive accuracy is hitting the
world by storm, if you want to know your
future - Kipper is your tool! Learn how to
predict the future using techniques that have
been passed down for over 200 years by
generations of readers in Bavaria and be in
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awe of the accuracy in which you can predict
actual events.

Twin Flame Wisdom Oracle
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